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Comments: I am writing about the proposal that affects Taylor Park. I hike, backpack, mountain bike, and ride dirt

bike motorcycles. I hope that you keep all the trails that you currently have in this area and in the entire proposal

open to motorcycles. I am a responsible rider that only rides on designaated trails. Everyone I know, including

those on the dirt bike forum, Thumpertalk, chastise those we hear about riding off of designated trails. Please do

not let a few bad apples ruin it for the rest of us responsible riders. Also, please be aware that for dirt bikers, all

motorized trails are not equal. Quads and side by sides tear up trails so that they are not enjoyable for dirt biking.

We have so few trails open to us now. Please, please, do not close anymore.


